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Indian Point relicensing

I would like to go on record as saying I feel Indian Point should not be relicensed. It is too close to too many
people in terms of risk, both with the possibility of internal failures and external terrorist threats. I also do not
feel the claims of rolling blackouts if IP is decommissioned are valid. We have a 6.3 kilowatt solar system on
our roof and pay 0% of electricity charges. It is totally feasible to find other solutions. Please consider the
feasibility of living without a nuclear power plant in Westchester.
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